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	From:
	Joanna Whitehead, Service Manager – HPC Project on behalf of the four councils involved in the HPC agreements:

North Somerset Council
Sedgemoor District Council
Somerset County Council
Somerset West and Taunton District Council



	Relevant SLT Director and sign-off date: 
	Paula Hewitt
Deputy Chief Executive,
Lead Director for Economic and Community Infrastructure & Director of Commissioning 

	Date: 
	04 February 2021



	To: 
	All Joint Councils’ Members





Engagement opportunity regarding the proposed 
Hinkley Point C Workforce Uplift
The Joint Councils wish to bring to your attention the opportunity to engage with the EDF HPC team regarding their proposal to increase the project’s workforce.  An event has already taken place for the joint HPC fora membership (Transport Forum, Site Forum and Community Forum) during January 2021.  The information contained in this document is for the open ‘virtual’ drop in opportunities that they are running on two dates in February – anyone can attend these.  Please see information below that has been supplied by their project communications team, and includes how to join the sessions.
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	Managing our workforce

	During the pandemic, the number of people on the Hinkley Point C site will be limited by the many measures in place to ensure the safety of workers and the community. In the future, we hope that things will be able to return to normal without these constraints, but our approach will always put safety first.

When we look to the future, we do so with a better view of the number of jobs that will be created by the project. There is also a more detailed view of the phasing of different elements of the project. Latest estimates based on this information show that the number of people working on the project is likely to peak at around 8,500 towards the end of 2022 – assuming normal conditions.

Experience gained in the first four years of construction gives the project confidence that these numbers can be well managed.

Investment in skills and training means that many local people will benefit from these extra job opportunities available in the next few years.

	Learn more or attend our virtual events

	We are committed to ensuring that the community understands our latest plans for future workforce development and will be running a series of virtual engagement events in early February.

The events will be held online, with information on how we are minimising impact and continuing to support our local communities to bring maximum benefit both locally, regionally and nationally. You'll also be able to speak to members of the Hinkley Point C team via zoom.

If you would like to attend these events, please register in advance by clicking on the relevant link below and submitting your details.


Tuesday 9th February 2021 - 10:00 to 11:00am

Thursday 11th February 2021 - 6:00 to 7:00pm


You can also visit our website, here.




		

	[image: Website]
	Visit www.edfenergy.com/hpccommunity

	[image: Email]
	Email Hinkley-enquiries@edf-energy.com

	[image: Telephone]
	Call us 0333 009 7070

	[image: Twitter]
	Tweet us @HinkleyPointC

	

		For more info contact: 
	Name: Joanna Whitehead
Email: jwhitehead@somerset.gov.uk 
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